Epping Forest District Council Civic Offices High Street Epping CM16 4BZ

Dear Sir/Madam,

North Weald Park, Rayley Lane, North Weald

The buildings and land has been underused since its closure. If we leave it like this in perpetuity the site will become derelict and before long a blot in the community. I think the site is good news for the area and to see it was not put in the local plan was poor as it should be put back into use for something which is not only necessary but good for the community

faithfully,

